SPECIAL MEETING OF THE ALLOUEZ TOWNSHIP BOARD

January 9, 2020

Thursday, January 9, 2020. 6:00 p.m.
At: Allouez Township Community Building, 388 Bumbletown Road, Allouez, Michigan 49805.

All board members present: Treasurer Newman, Trustee Kaura, Supervisor Aho, Trustee Worm
and Clerk Pinsonneault.

Guests present: Brian E. Sickler, Marlene Sickler, Jeremy Worm, Jennifer Worm,

Zander Worm, John Worm, Ruth Parks, Daniel Yoder, Ken Johnson, Marcy Hermanson,
Eric Hermanson, John Karvonen, Tracy Hall, John Cima, Aaron Waara, Nancy Erickson,
LaVerne Kytta, Carol Patrick, Sue Desnick, Harvey Desnick, Brad Pelli, Julie Carlson,
Brian Carlson, Susan & Michael Bernard, Bob Rinne, Rick Ellingsen, Don & Leslie Currey,
Aaron Kytta and Beth Mull.

Meeting called to order by Supervisor Aho at 6:00 p.m.

Pledge of Allegiance led by Supervisor Aho.

Clerk Pinsonneault stated the following: Purpose of the Meeting: To hear from the public
and discuss Allouez Township’s position on recreational marihuana.

Clerk Pinsonneault stated that the public and all board members were properly notified about this
special meeting.

Supervisor Aho stated that anyone making a public comment will have a three-minute limit.
They should state their name and where they live.

TIME WAS ALLOWED FOR PUBLIC COMMENT.

Motion by Supervisor Aho, seconded by Clerk Pinsonneault, to adjourn the meeting.
All Ayes: CARRIED.

Meeting adjourned at 6:34 p.m.

Renée Pinsonneault, Clerk
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